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EM Magazine Features Three Articles by
Sanborn Head Authors
APRIL 8, 2019

Sanborn Head is thrilled to have three articles published in EM, The Magazine for
Environmental Managers authored by five staff members. Our team of engineers and
scientists showcased their expertise in the March 2019 issue that focused on
“waste.”

The articles appear in the March 2019 issue of EM Magazine (links below), a copyrighted publication of
the Air & Waste Management Association (A&WMA). To learn more visit www.awma.org.

Emerging Landfill Contaminants by Stephen Zemba, Ph.D., P.E.; Russell Abell, P.G., LSP, and1.
Harrison Roakes, P.E.

Siloxanes in the Waste Stream by Matthew Estabrooks, P.E. and Stephen Zemba, Ph.D., P.E.2.

Evaluating Landfill Risk from Formaldehyde by Heather Little, P.G. and Stephen Zemba, Ph.D.,3.
P.E.

http://www.awma.org
https://www.sanbornhead.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/zemba_0.pdf
https://www.sanbornhead.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/Estabrooks-EM-March-2019.pdf
https://www.sanbornhead.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/Little-EM-March-2019.pdf
https://www.sanbornhead.com/
https://www.sanbornhead.com

